
 

    
 

Newsletter  12 
  

As this year comes to a close and we transition into the winter season, I hope everyone 
takes some time to reflect upon our experience this past year. Although 2020 has come 

with some challenges; we, as artists, have been ever resilient and through adversity, 
inspiration and hope have shone through.  As a community, we have grown and have 

inspired new artists to join in our love for creating.  
 

As Christmas, Hanukkah, and Kwanzaa​ ​will soon be upon us, I wish you peace and 
love through this holiday season. Keep sharing your art with the world and encouraging 

people to keep dreaming. Art has a way of reminding people of the good times and 
helps soothe a restless soul. There has never been a better time to show our love for 

one another through painting; whether it be painting a gift for a friend or family member, 
or simply dedicating a work of art to someone you admire. Every little bit helps and we 

artists have the ability to touch a heart.  
 

Merry Christmas and all the best for the New Year. 
 

Renee Lippa  
(Incoming President of IWSCA)  
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We have a new challenge for you this winter season. Show us what makes you feel warm and 
fuzzy when you paint. The theme is open ended so it can be a favourite place, object, person, or 
basically whatever puts a smile on your face. Make sure you tell us a little about why it is one of 

your favourite things to paint. We will post a selection of your paintings in our next newsletter 
and in our virtual gallery. The deadline for this challenge is Dec. 31st, 2020. It will be a fun way 

to learn something about each other and share in some holiday spirit.  
 

Tell us your story!  
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Christiane Fortin 
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This month has been an exciting one for those involved in the Brush Pals program. 

With the theme, “FALL COLOURS”, we collected many beautiful works from our diversely 
talented painters and created an online 3D gallery that allows the user to “walk through”. 

If you have not yet seen it, you can check it out at:  

https://artspaces.kunstmatrix.com/en/exhibition/2518857/brush-pals-autumn-challenge-gallery 

This has stirred the greater organization of IWS Canada to endeavour to have a permanent 
gallery of rotating artworks, featuring our many members from across Canada and the world. 

During these uncertain times, having an online gallery will help keep us all motivated to pursue 
the further development of our artwork by having an online venue in which to display to anyone 
with a web browser. Since many art galleries are closed with no opening date in sight, this will 
be an exciting opportunity for us to keep on displaying our art. 

For our next challenge we will feature winter themed paintings, and will get a real sense about 
the differences between winter in Canada compared to that of Holland. 

Hopefully we are nearing the light at the end of the Covid tunnel and will not have to wait much 
longer until we can visit each other in person, bringing people from IWS Canada and IWS 
Holland together to meet and share each other’s countries and culture through a joint 
appreciation of the medium of watercolour. 
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